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15th October 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:   Leo and Joseph   

Cotswold:  Primrose and Elseigh 

Swaledale:  Heidi and Mriga 

Teeswater:  Zak and Faith 

Dorset Downs:   Layla and Alicja 

 

Dalesbred: Jack and James 

Oxford:  Alexander and Seren 

Cheviot:  Daisie Mae and Thomas 

Herdwick: Will and Lila 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Wednesday 20th 
October at 2pm 

Don’t forget to join us in the school hall 
from 2pm for a drink, some cake and a 
good old fashioned natter.  Come and help 
us  to raise vital funds for people living 
with cancer.  
Any donation of biscuits and cake will be 
much appreciated. 

It’s not too late to sign up 

for the Street Dance after-

school club which will be on 

Mondays after half term.  

See the letter sent out 

earlier this week 

What is Kagan? 

Your children may come home telling you 

about their Kagan group, their shoulder partner 

or face partner.  It’s okay to be confused!!  

Kagan strategies are part of our co-operative 

learning.  Click on the image to find out more...  

https://www.kaganonline.com/what_is_kagan/


This week at Parish…. 

The Reception children in Suffolk 

Class have been learning about re-

peating patterns in maths—as well 

as having a fun time outside! 

Year six pupils continue with their 

raising aspirations programme and 

this week had a visit from Chief 

Petty Officer Potter from the Royal 

Navy. 

A huge well done to 

all the pupils in key 

stage 2.  You were 

fantastic 

representatives of 

Parish Church School, 

not one of you gave 

up and you 

supported each 

other at the Cross-

country running 

competition. 

Cheviot and 

Oxford class 

shared prayer 

books they had 

made for KS1.   


